
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Pine County Board of 

Commissioners on April 2, 2019 at 10:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as practical, at the Board Room, Pine 

County Courthouse, 635 Northridge Drive NW, Pine City, for consideration of Ordinance #2019-06, for 

the purpose to prohibit, and establish penalties for, any person hosting an event or gathering where 

alcohol, marijuana or other controlled substances are present and being possessed or consumed by 

persons under 21 years of age within Pine County. 

 

 The public is invited to attend and to present oral or written comments.  Written comments may 

be submitted prior to the hearing by mailing to the address above, Attention County Administrator.  All 

written comments must arrive before the scheduled hearing or be presented at the hearing.  A draft of the 

ordinance is available on the Pine County Website (http://www.co.pine.mn.us) or by contacting the 

County Administrator’s office. 

 

 

 
 

David J. Minke 

County Administrator 

Clerk to the Pine County Board of Commissioners 
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